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Comments: So I have read through the plans for OSV use in the northern part of Idaho and I am really quite

disappointed with what I am reading. All the meetings that happened with public involvement basically were

thrown out the window. I understand that you were trying to meet a consensus with all groups involved but this is

not how it should be done when you knew you were going to have this bear closure period and you didn't tell

anyone about it. 

 

But non the less here we are having to choose between two bad options. Of the two I would choose to have

alternative a, but when it really comes down to it I really would rather we don't have either. At some point you are

going to have to follow the science and, in several court cases, the science has proven time and again that OSV

don't cause harm to bears or other wildlife. Please reconsider your choices.


